
 

 

1000 S. Bahnson 

Sioux Falls, SD   57103 

Phone: 338-7042 

Fax: 336-8727 

Email:  cdavis@ogknights.org 

Aug 19 - 1st Day of School - 11:30 am dismissal 

Aug 20 - 11:30 am -  Early Dismissal 

Aug 23 - 8:30 am -  School Mass -  6th gr plans   

Aug 28 - Birthday Lunch for Aug & Sept. birthdays  

Aug 30 - 8:30 am -  School Mass - 5th gr plans  

Sept 2 - Labor Day—NO SCHOOL   

Sept 4 - 5:30 - 7:30 pm -  Beginning Bash    

Sept 6 - 8:30 am -  School Mass 4th gr plans 

 

 

St. Lambert School 

ST. LAMBERT SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

August & September 2019 

WISH LIST 
 
 Hand Sanitizer 
 Gently Used  

Uniforms 
 Kleenex 
 Wet Wipes 
 $60.00 Monetary 

donation for 5 
stools in 1st 
grade. 

Sept 7 -  Dakota Bowl   

Sept 9 & 10 - School Pictures will be taken 

    Dress Up/Down Days 

Sept 13 - School Mass - 3rd gr. Plans 

     Grandfriend Day 

Sept 17 - 5-8 pm -  Pizza Ranch Night  

Sept 19 - 6:00 pm - SFO NIght  

Sept 20 - School Mass - 2nd gr. plans   

Sept 27 - School Mass -  1st gr. plans    

————————–-Dates to Remember————————— 

 

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year! I hope all of you had a great summer and are 
now looking forward to the upcoming school year with the excitement of new beginnings, 
surprises, and challenges it can bring.  I’m looking forward to the classrooms and hallways 
filled once again with our school family.   
 

The School Family Organization (SFO) Board has been making plans for several fun        
activities during the year as well as fundraising events. The first event to kick off the year 
is the “Beginning Bash” which is on Sept. 4th from 5:30-7:30pm.  This is a night for all of 
our families to get together for food, fun, and visiting. I hope you are able to attend this 
fun-filled family event!   
 

Our school is an active one and volunteering for events is a great way to be involved in 
the school family life, meet other parents, and stay informed with what is happening in 
the school. I encourage everyone to volunteer in some way during the year. You are     
important to the life of our school community! Without you our fun events and extras 
would not be possible. 
 

I look forward to a blessed year at St. Lambert School with everyone. You have all been in 
my prayers throughout the summer and will be during the school year as well. Please 
keep the students, staff, and priests in your prayers throughout the year. With God    
guiding our year, and your prayers along the way, I know it is going to be a great year! 
 

A Friend in Christ, 
 

Ms. Davis 

 
 A Student’s Prayer for a New School Year 

May you be blessed as you step forth on this wonderful journey of learning and discovery.    
May God open your mind to the treasure of your studies.    

May God open your heart to the treasures that your teachers and classmates offer.    
May God open your soul to the many treasures and blessings He has prepared for you this school year.   

May you be blessed on this day of new beginnings, with wisdom, faith, hope and love. Amen.  
(Prospect Hill Co.) 

 



Staff Changes at St. Lambert 

Helpful Hints from the School Office  

 Write your child’s name on your child’s school items,    
including uniform sweatshirts & sweaters. 

 Call the office by 8:00 a.m. if your child is going to be   
absent any part of the day.  You can always leave a    
message on our answering machine, so you can even call 
at night!  If you don’t call us - we will call you. 

 If your child is sick, including vomiting or fever in the 
last 24 hours – do not send her/him to school. 

 Arrangements for after school rides must be made with 
your children before school in the morning.   

 For field trip payments, send exact cash or checks      
payable to St. Lambert School.    

 When sending any money to school with your child, please 
send in an envelope marked with its purpose, such as 
“Lunch Money”, “Field Trip”, etc. along with the child(ren)s 
name(s).  It makes it easier to make sure it gets to the 
right account. 

 

We welcome the new staff at St. Lambert School: 

 

 Paige Anderson - Counselor.  She will be here 

Mondays and Thursdays.  

 Hannah Guggisberg - Orchestra Instructor.  

She will be here on Tuesdays. 

      Volunteer Paperwork 
 Please give prayerful consideration to sharing your time 

and your talent.  There are many ways your efforts can 
enrich our school, whether for a few hours here and 
there or on a regular basis.  Our involved parents are a 
blessing to our school  Parents find their own lives   
enriched as they share in the life of our school        
community.  A volunteer sign up sheet is included in our 
Welcome Back packets.   

 If you have any questions, please call the school office 

       at 338-7042 or email cmunsch@ogknights.org or    
       cdavis@ogknights.org. 

 Training is required every year for all volunteers, staff 

and clergy who work with children.  Therefore, if you 
plan to volunteer at school for any event this process 
must be completed. This year we are again able to offer 
an on-line training. 

 All volunteers who will be working around children will 

need to do a background check.  The central office will 
determine if one is already on file for each volunteer. 

 Please inquire at the school office with questions about 

the appropriate paperwork and online training that 
needs to be completed before volunteering on a regular 
basis. 

 Thank you for considering volunteering!! 

 

On Friday September 13th all students are          

encouraged to invite grandparents or grand friends 

to the school Mass at 8:30 am.  After Mass there 

will be an opportunity to visit the classrooms and 

play intercom Bingo.  

 

 

*Custodians, Nathan Sparks & Nikolina Juric, for 
their patience and hard work during the summer. Our 
school looks nice and clean as we begin a new school 
year!  

Pizza Ranch Nights:  Sept. 17th;  Oct. 15th;  Nov. 19th & Dec. 17th 
 

The 10th St. Pizza Ranch will give our school 10% of all dine-in 

and carry-out sales from 5:00-8:00pm these evenings.  

Last year we received $654.08 from three Pizza Ranch nights. This 

money is used to pay for the monthly K-6 birthday lunches, flowers 

in front of the school, and other extras for the school. 

Box Tops 

Please clip and save Box Tops for Education. Each one is worth 

10 cents.  

Last school year we earned $606.10. These can be 

dropped off at the school office or in the Box Top 

collection boxes at St. Lambert and St. Therese 

Parishes.  

They do expire, so turn them into the school often. 
 

Facebook/Twitter 

You can find us on Facebook by searching                

St. Lambert School or by following the link on our 

school web page.  

Find us on Twitter @stlambertschool. 

We post many pictures during the year of events to 

give you a glimpse of your child’s day. 
 

School Web Page 

Our school web page can be found under the new Bishop   

O’Gorman Catholic Schools web site - ogknights.org. The site 

contains the staff list, monthly calendars, newsletters, wish list, 

and other information you may find useful under  “Schools”  - St. 

Lambert. 

Donation needs for saint costumes                                        

(can be dropped off in the office) 
--children's stethoscope 

--white beanie 

--green miter and a white miter 

--3-5" cross 

--rope for belt 

--Native American headband 

--someone to build a simple lyre (musical instrument) 

Any questions contact Teresa Dvoracek  

mtdvoracek@midco.net 



September 2 - Ben Troll 

September 3 - Sarah Barr & David Gannon 

September 5 - Mrs. Pulford 

September 7 -  Stephen Dave 

September 8 -  Afru Jage 

September 9 -  Waso Katta 

September 12 -  Mrs. Lewis 

September 15 - Nina Stone & Dariel Lopez Barrera 

September 17 -  Amelia Chicoine 

September 18 -  Jack Brown, Mara Havard & Mrs. Boldt 

September 20 -  Claire Gannon 

September 24 -  Kirubel Eshete 

September 25 - Brayden Erickson  

September 30 - Robel Gebremedhin 

 

September Birthdays  August Birthdays  

August 1 - John Kovash & Mrs. Lacasse 

August 2 - Sidney Hillberg, Domanick Koch & Kenzley Clark 

August 3 -  Isaiah Gai Kang  

August 4  - Hazel Ellis & Adelaide Berg 

August 6 -  Jennifer Le 

August 8 - Mrs. Erickson 

August 9 -  Andrea Dvoracek & Pierce Raterman 

August 12 - Akana Katta 

August 14  - Yoniya Katta & Remi Davis 

August 16 - Margaret Althoff  

August 21 -  Alexander Puthoff 

August 23 - Isabella Madrigal, MacAllister Wingate                  

& Abog Arop 

August 28 -  Emily Puthoff & Mrs. Briggs 

August 31 -  Mason Adjari 

School pictures will be taken by Scherling  
Photography on Monday, September 9th for 
PK and grades K-3.  On Tuesday, September 
10th for PK and grades 4-6.  Students may 
dress up or bring a change of clothing to wear 
for the rest of the day.  You will receive a pic-
ture order envelope sent home with your child/
children.   Each child must have his/her own 
picture envelope with a separate payment in 

each envelope.  Remember to mark your package choice 
and include your child’s name and class on the envelope.   

School Pictures 

SFO NEWS   
The SFO (Student Family Organization) has been busily meeting 
to plan activities for the upcoming school year.  The year’s 
schedule is in your Welcome Back packet.  The SFO officers this 
school year are: Co-Presidents -  Desirae Gallagher & Chelsea 
Gannon; Co-Vice Presidents - Connie Libby & Alex Schema; 
Secretary - Jennifer Chicoine; Treasurer - Brenda Moore; and 
Teacher Representative - Rogene Lorang.   

All parents and teachers are members of the SFO and are  en-
couraged to attend all of the activities planned for this school 
year and the regularly scheduled SFO Nights.  On Thursday, 
September 19 at 6:00 pm we will have our first SFO night in the 
music room. (There will be a light meal for everyone at 5:30) 
Please come and join us.  Daycare is provided.  Those in attend-
ance earn a dress up/down coupon for their child(ren)! 

Uniform Detailsé. 

 

 Students may opt to dress 
up or down on scheduled 
days through out the school 
year.  See the calendar   
attached to the newsletter 
each month. 

 On Wednesdays students are  allowed to 
wear Rake-A-Difference/Catholic Schools 
Week T-shirts. 

 Students may dress up for picture day, 
Sept.9 &10. 

 Students may also dress up/down on their 
birthday or half birthday (summer dates), 
unless it falls on a Mass day.  Then they 
may do so the day before or the following 
school day. 

 The intent of a school uniform is for the  
children to look orderly, not draw              
unnecessary attention to attire fads, and to 
reflect modesty.    

A Birthday Lunch to honor all of our K through 6th grade students with Aug. & Sept. 

birthdays will be held on Wednesday, August 28th in the art room during the students’ 

regular lunch time.  These students do not need to bring or buy any lunch on this day.    



Sun Mon  Tue  Wed Thu  Fri  Sat  

    1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 
1st Day of 

School - 11:30am 

Dismissal 

20 
11:30 am    

Dismissal 

21 22 23 
8:30 am -   

School Mass (6th 

grade plans)  

24 

25 26 27 28 
Birthday Lunch 

for Aug. & Sept. 

birthdays  

29 30 
8:30 am -   

School Mass (5th 

grade plans)  

31 

August 2019  



Sun Mon  Tue  Wed Thu  Fri  Sat  

1 2  NO SCHOOL  3 4 
5:30 - 7:30 pm ñ

Beginning Bash 

5 6 
 

8:30 am -  

School Mass (4th 

grade plans)  

7 
Dakota Bowl  

8 9 
School Pictures 

for PK & K - 3 

 

Dress Up/Down 

Day 

10 
School Pictures 

for PK & gr. 4 - 6 

 

Dress Up/Down 

Day 

11 12 13 
Grandfriend Day  

 

8:30 am -   

School Mass (3rd  

grade plans)  

 

14 

15 16 17 
Pizza Ranch 

Night -   5- 8 pm 

18 19 
6pm -   SFO 

Night (meal at 

5:30)  

20 
8:30 am -   

School Mass (2nd 

grade plans)  

21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 
8:30 am -   

School Mass (1st 

grade plans)  

28 

29 30      

September 2019  


